Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
October 1, 2005

The meeting came to order at 10:10 at the Sushi restaurant.
Only about a 1/3 of H.O.G. members attended the meeting today rode their
motorcycles.

OLD BUSINESS:

August 12 — Shorn on the Shore event on behalf of Ashley Brear to raise money for
Cancer. Gerry was asked to support this event. On behalf of our Vancouver H.O.G.
group Gerry gave away a ride for their silent auction, a Harley-Davidson clock, and
volunteered his time and lunch to the winner anytime in the next year. It raised
$119.00. He also supplied them with water and pop that they sold at the event. Thank
you Gerry.
Sept 14 - Singles only Moonlight Ride approx. 14 riders came out for the great-
. organized event by Sherri :
~ Sept 17-18" — CMDRA racing @ Mission Raceway
- Sept 17.— Squamish Toy Run
:Sept 21 — Dinner at the KEG. A great mix of about 18 came out to enjoy the good
dinner
Sept 22 — Executive meeting — looked at the success of the past season and the future
Season of our Vancouver H.0.G. Chapter. :
September 25" — Thunder in the Mountains — 150 people sign up and about 125 riders.
It turned out to be a great orderly ride. Everyone kept together!
Sept 25 — Oyster Run in Anacortes — 10 riders joined the ride from Trev Deeley’s
Sept 25 — Show & Shine @ D & B Custom Bikes

NEW BUSINESS:

Terry thanked everyone that went on the Thunder in the Mountain. The ride was very
weli organized. Terry also asked for suggestions for the new location of Trev Deeley’s.
Please do not hesitate to give your ideas to Terry or Darwin.

Don't forget to pick-up your cards from Sherri at Trev Deeley’s for a chance to win a trip
to the Super Bowl XL] plus weekly Harley-Davidson prizes.

Demo rides and Barbeque will be October 2 10:00am - 3:00pm weather permitting.
H.O.G. will put on the barbeque, and the proceeds will support a family at Christmas.

After today’s meeting Vern, on behalf of our Vancouver H.O.G. Chapter, along with
representatives from the Hot Rod and Corvette club will present a cheque of $5000.00
to a representative of the Burn Camp Fund,

Gerry would also like to thank Mark Smith that sold a lot of t-shirts and all his fundraiser
efforts for the Burn Camp.

Please see attached letter from Gerry.
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